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10th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is Responsibility 
 
Spring Term Newsletter No. 4 
It’s so nice that the sun has finally decided to come out and we have a break from the rainy 
weather for a while.  Let’s hope it continues to be fine for the next few weeks as our Y1 class visit a 
farm, Y2 a castle, Y4 the ‘Rainforest’ and Y3 play in a tennis festival! 
 
Mother’s Day Service 
This will take place on Thursday, 19th March at 2.15pm.  KS1 will be leading this service, so 
children in Windmills, Honey Pots and Little Peppers will be taking part. 
 
World Book Day 
Last Thursday was a very colourful and exciting day in school as we celebrated World Book Day.  
The children looked great in their costumes and loved showing us their favourite book.  A highlight 
of the day was the teachers holding a reading relay, during which each teacher read a short story 
to every class in school.  Great fun! 
 
Disabled Parking 
Please note that you are only able to park in a disabled bay if you hold a disabled badge (and have 
let the office know).  Please ensure that the gate can still be opened fully and that there is enough 
space for wheelchair users and the lunchtime trolleys to enter and leave the premises, without 
having to wait for the car user to move their car. 
 
Covid-19 
There is now a tab on the school website with links to the latest advice regarding the Coronavirus. 
 
Second Hand Uniform Sale 
There will be a second-hand uniform sale on Friday, 20th March 2020 
 
Football 
Our football team played a great game last week in their new kit.  They all looked very smart and 
did Hawridge and Cholesbury proud.   
 
KS2 Path 
Unfortunately we have had to temporarily stop using the path round to the KS2 entrance door as it 
is not fit for purpose.  Therefore, please could all children use the door next to the Y2 classroom as 
their main entrance and exit until the pathway is able to be used again. 
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Science Week 
What an exciting day our school is having, with a visit from the Planetarium.  It has been a great 
success with all the children, who I’m sure will come out of school and tell you all about it.  Please 
remember to pay the £3 via SchoolMoney for this fabulous fun-filled event. 
 
School Lunches 
Just a reminder that school lunches should be booked via the online SchoolMoney booking system 
by Wednesday at midnight for the following week.  If you do not book lunches then you need to 
send your child in with a packed lunch for the entire week. 
 
Finally, please could every child come to school wearing a waterproof jacket, even if the weather is 
fine when you leave the house.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 


